BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of December 4, 1958

Three members were present: W. Bates

H. Cook, Jr. H. Guerin

A discussion was held on how maps of the town could best benefit same.

Some work was done on maps of the town, that is, bringing them up to date.

It was brought to the attention of the board that the budget balance at this time was \$331.66. We had outstanding at total of \$67.00 of accounts payable.

It was voted to send a letter to the finance committee (afterwise them.) informing them that the Board recommended the acceptance of 1200 feet of Arrowhead Road (Happy Hills) at the (amages) coming special town meeting.

Voted to Adjourn

\mathbf{R}_{\bullet}	Be	rn	aI	.d	BT:	ron
-				William William	herodold analytical up	
		CT	A 19	215		
		10.1	62.1	"K.		
		~ em-				

Chairman